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Number:__FS-2014-01                                              Date:__April 23, 2014

Model: All Buses With Luminator or                        Approved:   
    Twin Vision  Destination Signs                                  Robert L. Birdwell, Executive Director  

            Quality Control & Field Service          
                                                           

 Subject:     Use Of Sign USB Port To Charge Cell Phones

Please read the attached Operational Warning issued by Luminator Twin Vision on the
hazards of utilizing the USB port on their destination sign to charge cell phones.

This can result in operational issues up to a total failure of the sign system.

Damage caused by this practice is not warrantable.
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